
Planning application comment was submitted on the 07 April 2024 06:18 AM

The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Laura Myatt

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: Impact on nature: 
- Loss of floodplain habitat 
- Endangering nearby SSSI site 
- Lose dark skies - light pollution 

Impact on environment:
- Risk of increased flooding downstream 
- Increased pollution of rivers 
- Loss of beautiful open landscape 
- Increased carbon omissions 

Lack of infrastructure: 
- Lack of school spaces 
- Hospital and GP surgeries (overstretched, long wait times and no beds) 
- Extra road congestion (on an already busy route due to the already full schools in the surrounding area) 
- Increased pressure on emergency services

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Laura

Last name: Myatt

Email:  

Postcode: HR1 1QD

Address: 238 Ledbury Road, Hereford, HR1 1QD

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Landscape

Link ID:  https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning application search/details?
id=240422

Form reference: FS-Case-603432089




